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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the month of June.  The daylight 

hours will increase as we move toward the 

summer solstice on June 20.  During these longest 

days of the year, we are privileged to celebrate 

two great Solemnities in the church: today is the 

Feast of the Ascension, and next week is 

Pentecost. Ascension is a celebration of light as we 

celebrate Jesus as a fully human person who 

enters into God’s heavenly presence. He has gone 

before us to prepare the way for all those who 

would follow Him. With the Feast of the 

Ascension, the earthly mission of Jesus has ended, 

and our mission has just begun. Like the apostles, 

we have been commissioned to take the message 

of good news to all the ends of the earth! 

Scripture says, “May the eyes of your hearts be 

enlightened, that you may know what is the hope 

that belongs to His call, what are the riches of 

glory in His inheritance among the Holy Ones.” 

 

Let us offer congratulations and prayers to all the 

graduates of our Saint Joseph’s family. This week 

the Saint Joseph’s eighth grade class will celebrate 

their Graduation Mass and we wish them well as 

they commence their journey to high school. To 

all our elementary, high school and college 

graduates – congratulations and go with God! 

 

Recently, you may have received the annual letter 

and envelope from the Priest Retirement Fund 

from the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, announcing 

the annual appeal that raises money for all the 

retired or retiring priests in our local church. This 

year, the 119 retired Archdiocesan Priests will 

benefit from any generous support and love you 

can give. Yours truly will be a part of that group 

several years from now! 

 

Saint Joseph’s has joined with our neighbors, Saint 

Cornelius and Our Lady of Refuge to offer 

Summer Vacation Bible Camp during the week of 

June 16-20 here on our St. Joe’s campus. All 

children ages 4 to 11 years old are invited to join 

in the fun. Just scroll down in this bulletin and 

click the QR code for registration. 

 

Mark your calendars – the date has been set to 

celebrate our Parish’s 70
th
 Anniversary and 

opening of the new Saint Joseph Parish Center. 

The date is Saturday, August 23 at 6:00 PM. More 

details to come during the next few weeks!! 

 

Last weekend after every Mass hundreds of you 

went in to see the progress in our new Saint 

Joseph Center. It was the first time we were 

allowed in without having to wear a hardhat. 

This week, work commenced on installing the 

new floor and the curing process will take about 

three weeks. Here is a picture: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we approach Pentecost next weekend, pray 

that you will be clothed with power from on 

high! 

 

Ascension Blessings,  

Msgr. Kevin  
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Priest Retirement Fund 2025 

"Forever a Holy Priesthood" Annual Appeal 

“I will give you shepherds after my own heart” – Jeremiah 3:15 

This year’s Priest Retirement Fund 2025 Annual Appeal invites us to 
give thanks for the dedicated priests who have faithfully served the 
people of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. These men—our pastors, 
teachers, and spiritual guides—have spent their lives walking with us 
in our joys and sorrows,       bringing Christ to our families and com-
munities. 

Now, as they enter their golden years, many of our priests face physi-
cal and financial challenges after decades of service. Your gift to the 
"Forever a Holy Priesthood" appeal helps provide essential care, 
housing, and medical needs for our retired clergy. 

Please prayerfully consider a generous donation in honor of the 
priests who have been there for our faith communities and families in 
our wonderful   Archdiocese. Envelopes are available, or you can give 
online at www.prfla.org. 

Together, let us show our gratitude and love to ensure that our priests 
live comfortably in retirement. 













 

Reconnect. Recharge. Refocus. 
 

“I attended the Welcome Christ Renews His Parish at St. Joseph in Long Beach. The witnesses that I heard 
on my retreat were so moving. The men really opened up and shared their backgrounds that made them 
the men they are today. It was truly an amazing experience. I’ve never been in a retreat like that where the 
men were so authentic and so open with their experiences. It is definitely a retreat all men of God should 
attend and be a part of the renewal of the church.” 
 
““Since the retreat I feel closer to the Holy Spirit and the parish. It’s a warm and loving feeling.” 
 
“I attended the first women’s retreat here at St Joseph. What a game changer. The retreat was fabulous 
and participating deepened my faith. My prayer life has improved and I am reading the Bible more often. 
The best part is my new group of sisters in Christ from the retreat. The group is really special and we still 
meet monthly because we love the fellowship and connection to our new friends. I HIGHLY recommend this 
retreat for all men and women at St Joes!!!” 
 
Friends, acquaintances, and people I don’t know come up to me unexpectedly and say, “I want what you’ve 
got!” 
 
“Thank you for offering the Welcome Retreat. It has helped me reconnect to several good men and get to 
know others, I feel my sense of community has expanded for the better.” 
 

Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His Parish retreat  
weekend!  It’s an incredible experience that will help you  

discover what’s missing in your life and what to do about it. 
 

Fall Registration OPENS June 7th 
 

Women’s Weekend 
September 20th & 21st 2025 

 

Men’s Weekend 
September 27th & 28th 2025 

 

To learn more and to sign up, visit our parish website at 
https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/ 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/
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“Everything comes to us as a gift and so we may 

never take anything for granted, but only as 

granted.”  - Fr. Ronald Rolheiser 

 

June 10 6:30 PM: Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center. We will decide what 

activities to facilitate and organizations to 

support in our program year beginning July 1.  

June 21-22 Homeless Kit Drive: Provide daily 

necessities to the marginalized experiencing 

homelessness. Shopping lists will be available 

June 14. 

Opportunities: Can you deliver Mass donations 

to Catholic Charities? Furniture donations to 

families in need? Liaison with the City of LB 

Multi-Services Center?   For many fulfilling ways 

to serve, big and small, call Tim Clark,  

(562) 431-4385. 

Concerning behaviors in children                 

could indicate abuse                                                         

Some concerning behaviors that go beyond 

natural curiosity, could be signs of sexual abuse. 

These behaviors include asking a peer or adult to 

engage in a specific act, inserting objects into 

private areas, explicit imitation of intercourse, 

and behaviors that are persistent and resistant to 

distraction. Any of these signs could indicate that 

a child is being abused or exposed to sexually 

inappropriate behavior. For more information, 

read the VIRTUS
®
 article “Differentiating age-

appropriate curiosity from harmful sexual 

behavior” at https://lacatholics.org/did-you-

know/. 

Adoration  

 

Did You Know? 
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Please Note:  

 

There will be no adoration this 

Friday due to our school’s 8th 

grade graduation Mass.  

 

Please pray for our graduates! 

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://stjosephlb.org/religious-education/youth-ministry/confirmation/


Our next get together will be at the  

El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, June 9th at 9:30 am.   

Please join us for a nice time catching up with old 

friends and meeting new friends.  When you 

arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 

gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  For future reference, we meet there on the 

2nd Monday of every month, at the same time. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Senior Group 

The next Grief support 13 week session will 

begin June 3rd  and will meet until August 26th 

Meetings are held on 

Tuesdays 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week    

For more information Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING. 

 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                                       dcntom@stjosephlb.org  

Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)          sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                mike@stjosephlb.org 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors        Steve Koppenheffer   lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 

Meditation             Frank Mckown                  (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Pete Wroblicky             sjspringfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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